denver Citizen

STUDENTS, VOLUNTEERS MAKE MEMORIES WITH SENIORS



DENVER – It was a busy holiday season at Wexford House, a DePaul senior living community, thanks to the kindness and generosity of community members who donated everything from their time to their talents.

Students from area schools helped make the season brighter for the residents of Wexford House. SouthLake Christian Academy students visit about every other month to read stories, play bingo, sing songs and engage with the seniors.



Photos courtesy of Wexford House

The East Lincoln High School Interact Club visited in December to sing Christmas carols, deliver packages and play games with the seniors.

Two community members, Pat Young and Donna Forrest, volunteer their time weekly to provide manicures for the residents and do crafts with them.

For more information about Wexford House, contact administrator Chris Brown at 704-489-2633 or cbrown@depaul.org.

